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October 21, 1986

Florifdawer CorporationATTNk Mr. W. S. Wilgus, Vice President
Nuclear Operations

P. O. Box 14042, M.A.C. C-2-M
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT N0. 50-302/86-21

Thank you for your response of September 26, 1986, to our Notice of Violation
issued on August 29, 1986, concerning activities conducted at your Crystal River
facility. We are evaluating your response and will-inform you of the results of
this evaluation in future correspondence.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Luis A. Reyes /for

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: W F. McKee, Director, Nuclear
PJant Operations,

V. C. Widell, Manager, Nuclear
Operations Licensing and Fuel
Management

bcc: C Resident Inspector
ument Control Room
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